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HB 4089  

Relating to industrial hemp 
 

HB 4089 establishes an industrial hemp fund and a pilot program within the Oregon 

Department of Agriculture. The bill also allows hemp growers and handlers to transfer 

hemp and related items to the recreational marijuana system, and requires the Oregon 

Liquor Control Commission to track those items.  

 

Additional Other Funds expenditure limitation for two positions and associated expenses 

of the Oregon Liquor Control Commission is included in the recommended amendment.  

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 4089 be amended by the –A9 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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